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From:

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:45 PM

Subject: 7th & 8th Grade Neon Night

Dear LCA families,  

Your Senior class of 2024 would like to invite all 7th & 8th grade students to our first ever “Neon 
Night!”  March 16th, 2024.  7-10 pm in the LCA high school cafeteria.  Dress code is casual, neon, or anything 
blacklight friendly! Tickets are $30 and may be purchased cash or check through Mrs. Queen. Snacks and 
drinks will be provided.  See the attached flyer for details.  

 

Attachments 

================================== 
Aimee Queen  
Teacher, Senior Advisor, 
Student Council Advisor 
Liberty Christian Academy 
Wright City, MO 63390 
phone: 636-745-0388 
email: aiqueen@lcaeagles.com 
================================== 
 
You can find more information online at: https://www.teacherease.com 
 
If you would rather NOT receive this email in the future, 
update your account: 
https://www.teacherease.com/app/common/accountprofile/info 
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